SD73 District Parent Advisory Council

 Executive 2010 - 2011

Call for Nominations
& AGM Notice
It’s been an eventful year in SD73!  Hundreds of parents came forward to speak on behalf of children and school communities.  The district’s reconfiguration is over AND there is still much work to be done. As one of the District partners, DPAC has an important role to play!
Consider being involved on the District level by letting your name stand for one of the executive positions on School District 73 DPAC.

The Annual General Meeting for School District 73 will be held this coming Tuesday, April 20, 2009 at 7:00 pm. This is a call for nominations for DPAC executive positions. All parents elected or appointed by their school PACs to serve as DPAC Reps are invited to serve.  The following positions will be open:
Chair


Vice Chair

Secretary
Treasurer
Members at Large

Nominations will be accepted from the floor, but we would prefer that they be submitted in advance to the nominating committee at sd73dpac@gmail.com  (or contact your PAC chair).

For more information on what’s involved and for job descriptions, please contact us at the e-mail address above.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, April 20 at the Henry Grube Education Centre.

Your DPAC Executive
